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Champa, Heidi

From: Mary Lacey <marybethlacey@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 10, 2018 11:07 PM

To: PW, IBHS

Subject: IBHS Regulation No. 14-546

| write with concern as a parent regarding the proposed new low supervisor standards. Lowering the standards to
increase access to services is going to result in harm to kids. As a parent who was unable to secure true Aba through
providers that accepted medical assistance, my child has already been harmed. This is unfair to the children receiving
care and a waste of treatment dollars to continue to put quantity over quality. Rather, follow the best practices and
ensure those providing Aba are qualified to do sol Care provided by an RBT should be supervised by a BCBA directly.
Ensuring quality is best for the children, and it will save time and money by actually producing results that make these
children more productive adults. Thank you for your consideration.

Mary Lacey
717-215-1856
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